
 

                   

                   Us Plus 

Mental Health and Wellbeing 

      Remember that you can contact the TIS team 

at Penrice if you need to discuss any worries 

or anxieties you might be feeling.  You can do 

this by emailing the TIS team at 

tis@penrice.org.uk or me at 

ktaylor@penrice.org.uk 

 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

Welcome to the first bulletin of the new Academic Year!   The Us 

Plus Bulletin will be shared each fortnight and contain tips and 

advice to help you look after your Emotional Mental Health and 

Wellbeing.  This week brings you the Action for Happiness ‘Self 

Care September’ Calendar for September. 

Mrs Taylor 
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